
 

Trudeau must take immediate action to support Ukraine 

January 25, 2022 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Ottawa, ON – The Hon. Michael Chong, Conservative Shadow Minister for Foreign Affairs, 
James Bezan, Opposition Deputy Whip, and Pierre Paul-Hus, Conservative Shadow Minister for 
Public Services and Procurement, issued the following statement calling on Justin Trudeau to 
take immediate action to support Ukraine against Russian aggression: 

“With more and more signs of a potential Russian invasion of Ukraine, the time for waffling by 
Prime Minister Trudeau must end.  

“Ukraine has been clear in its request to the Trudeau government of what it needs to defend 
itself: Lethal defensive weapons.  

“The governments of the U.S., U.K., Poland, Lithuania, Latvia, Estonia, Czech Republic, and 
others have already provided lethal defensive weapons to Ukraine. Prime Minister Trudeau has 
not.  

“That is why Canada’s Conservatives are again calling on Prime Minister Trudeau to 
immediately provide lethal defensive weapons to Ukraine, including the weapons originally 
destined for the Kurdish Peshmerga.  

“We also call on the Trudeau government to immediately make a decision to extend and expand 
Op UNIFIER, as well as restore RADARSAT imaging and use Magnitsky sanctions against 
those responsible for Russian aggression against Ukraine. 

"Canada's security is inextricably tied to that of NATO and Europe. Canada’s Conservatives will 
be a voice for Canadians who want their government to stand up for the safety and security of 
Canada and stand up for our values on the international stage by supporting Ukraine and our 
NATO allies in the face of escalating Russian aggression.” 
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For more information: 

Office of the Hon. Michael Chong, M.P. 
Michael.Chong@parl.gc.ca  
613-992-4179 
 
Office of James Bezan, M.P. 
megan.lane.610@parl.gc.ca  
613-992-2032 
 
Office of Pierre Paul-Hus, M.P.  
pierre.paul-hus@parl.gc.ca 
613 995-8857 

mailto:Michael.Chong@parl.gc.ca
mailto:megan.lane.610@parl.gc.ca
mailto:pierre.paul-hus@parl.gc.ca

